
Support of this bill means the world to myself and my family. A major source of our household 

income comes from the ability to rent our houses as short term rentals and long term rentals are 

not profitable. Please continue to allow short term rentals. Neighbors of our properties are 

pleased as the houses are much nicer and better maintained than they were before. It’s improved 

the community. If we continue to have this ability, we may seek to improve more houses within 

our community. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Noelle Pierce 


